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Ambassador at Large for International Religious Freedom Sam Brownback will
travel to Turkey and Bangladesh April 13-20 to discuss religious freedom with
government officials, civil society representatives, and a range of leaders
representing both majority and minority religious communities. His travel
will include a visit to the Rohingya refugee camps in Cox’s Bazar,
Bangladesh.

Follow Ambassador Brownback on Twitter: @State IRF. For updates on the U.S.
government’s human rights work, visit https://www.state.gov/j/drl/ or the
Bureau of Democracy, Human Rights, and Labor (DRL) Twitter account,

@State DRL. For press inquiries, please contact DRL at 202-647-4043.

The 0ffice of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.

External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.
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